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I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 9th October 2000. 

I will need to discuss your request in relation to tlie St Mary’s Hospital records with both 

Dr Knapman and the Consukant at St Mary’s. 

As Dr Knapman is on annuatleave until 16th October, I w51l write to you after that date 

outlining a proposal for a way forward. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

C’o’d’-e ...... A ............. , 
Fiona Cameron 
Divisional General Manager 

FAREHAM AND GOSPORT DIVISIONAL OFFICE 


